
 

 

 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2016 
 

Items for publication must be submitted digitally by 12:00 PM, Thursday. 

But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, 
patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, 

gentleness, self-control; against such things there 
is no law. 

Galatians 5:22-23 
 
TEACHER & STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK, 

February 29-March 4: We are blessed to 
have such phenomenal teachers and staff! 
Take this opportunity to let them know how 

much you appreciate them.  
 

A TASTE OF THE CLASSICS:  If you and 
your guests are dining at one of the following 
restaurants, please email your entrée 

choice(s) to Andrea Jarrett at 
ajarrett@veritassavannah.org no later 

than March 8, 2016:  Vic's on the River, The 
Shrimp Factory, Boar's Head Grill & Tavern, 
The Lady & Sons, The Pirates' House, and 

Garibaldi's.  This will allow the restaurants 
ample time to be prepared for our 

reservations and help service go smoothly. 
 
The event committee could use a few pairs of 

extra helping hands to assist with 

decorations, set-up, check-in, etc. on the day 

of the event.  If you are available and willing 

to assist, please email Andrea Jarrett 

at ajarrett@veritassavannah.org.   

Specific help is needed with the following: 

 - Set-up/Decorations: 3pm - 5pm 

 - Desserts & Beverages: 5pm - 7pm 

 - Guest check-in: 7pm - 8pm 

 - Mobile Auction Item Pick-up:  9pm - 10pm 

THE YEARBOOK COMMITTEE NEEDS 

YOUR PHOTOS! We need pictures of class 
events, athletics, house events, whole school 

gatherings, etc. Upload from your phone, 
computer, or dropbox using the following link: 
http://veritassavannah.smugmug.com/uploa

d/NtFPDL/veritasguestupload 
Keep snapping those photos! 

 
ENTERING THE BUILDING: The buzzer 
door is back in business. It can be accessed 

from the west end of the lane. 
 

UNIFORMS: Veritas Academy has suspended 
its relationship with Lands’ End as our uniform 
supplier in light of their choice to partner with 

abortion activist Gloria Steinem. New uniform 
supplier information will be provided soon.   
 

Looking Ahead  . . . 

Feb29- 

Mar 4 

 Teacher Appreciation Week 

Mar 1 Tue Spring Literary Regional 

Mar 4 Fri State Archery Tournament 

Perry, GA 

Mar 11 Fri A Taste of the Classics  

6:00-9:30 

Mar 16 Wed End of 3rd quarter 

Jeans Day – Crazy Hair & 

Basketball Awareness 

Mar 17-

25 

 Spring Break 

Mar 30 Wed Assembly 9:00AM, Second 

Grade presents 

 
>>>>>>>>OVER for SPORTS NEWS>>>>>>>

RE-ENROLLMENT is ongoing! Returning 

families must complete their applications by 

TUESDAY, March 1 to avoid paying the 

$100 application fee. All information is 

available on our website 

www.veritassavannah.org under the tab 

Admissions; menu item Returning Students. 

You can download the application and fill it 

out on your computer, then submit it to 

admissions@veritassavannah.org. Paper 

copies are available in the office.      
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Sports & Student Life NEWS  
 

If you have not turned in your basketball uniform, please place them in a bag with your name on 

it and turn into the office. 

Tennis instruction with the Savannah Area Tennis Association for 5th-12th grade students begins 

March 22. To sign up or for more information, please contact Phyllis Greene at 912-507-9862 or 

ctcsavannahga@att.net.   

 

 Who?  When?  Where?  Notes  

Archery 

 

8th-12th grade & 

qualifying 5th-7th 

grade archers 

 

8th-12th grade & 

qualifying 5th-7th 

grade archers 

 

8th-12th grade & 

qualifying 5th-7th 

grade archers 

Practice: M &T, Feb. 29 & 

March 1, 1:45-3:30 

 

 

NASP State Tournament: 

March 4 @11am & 12:15pm 

 

 

GICAA State Tournament: 

March 12, Flights TBD 

Greek Orthodox 

 

 

 

Perry,GA 

 

 

 

Statesboro, GA 
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